
 

16th May 2024,  

 

 

Business After School Activity for Year 10 Students.  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are delighted to announce an exciting opportunity for our Year 10 business students. On 

the 21st of May, from 3:45 PM to 4:15 PM. Heron Hall Academy is hosting a special guest 

speaker event after school. We are privileged to welcome the CEO of North Star Trust, Mr. 

Marino Charalambous who will discuss essential business topics like entrepreneurship and 

business planning with our students. 

This event aims to enrich our students' personal and professional growth by offering them 

practical insights and experiences from an industry expert. It is designed to complement their 

classroom learning with real-world perspectives and guidance that can motivate and steer their 

future business ventures. 

We believe that this comprehensive approach to education will greatly benefit our students, 

providing them with a deeper understanding of the business world and the necessary skills for 

success. We encourage all Year 10 business students to attend this invaluable session. 

Please ensure that your child is informed about this event and makes arrangements to stay after 

school on the 21st of May. We anticipate that this session will be highly rewarding, and we are 

excited about the positive impact it will have on our students' educational journey. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of Heron Hall Academy and our commitment to offering 

enriching learning experiences for our students. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out to us at 

heron@northstartrust.org.uk or 020 8443 9631. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Shawn Beswick 

Head of Business & Enterprise  

 


